LINDEN ELEMENTARY CAR RIDER REGISTRATION FORM 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

It is important to us here at Linden Elementary School to ensure parents/guardians have the most recent and accurate car rider procedures. In an effort to provide the safest and most efficient environment for our students, the following procedures help us make sure your child is picked up by the appropriate person, and makes the car rider dismissal process more efficient. Please fill out the form below and return to the school. You may list all family members riding in the same car on one form. You will receive a number to be displayed in the front windshield of your car when you pick your child up in the afternoon. Please stay in your car. If the number is not displayed in your car, you will be required to come into the office and sign your child out. You will receive a card with your number.

Thank you for working with us to make Linden Elementary a safe place!!

Child's Name	Grade
Child's Name	Grade
Child's Name	Grade
OFFICE USE ONLY	
Car tag number #	